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A t our next meeting Ryan Bell from 

Jackson, MS, will give a PowerPoint 

presentation on the classification, 

history, and identification of Japanese 

made bonsai containers. This is a 

continuation of last years discussion 

and he will present suggestions on 

how to select quality bonsai containers. Chinese bonsai container identification 

hints will be introduced. He is bringing pots as examples. After the presentation 

there will be a question and answer period for as long as it takes to get to 

everyone. Ryan will identify and appraise member's containers, and also bring 

your trees to discuss container selection. You will not want to miss Ryanôs very 

informative talk and see some of his pots.   

 

Come and find out all about Japanese bonsai containers! 
 

Ryan has been collecting Japanese Bonsai pots 

since 2009, and has an extensive collection. He 

feels that the famous pot artists and some of the 

lesser known but great Japanese pot artists could 

do with more exposure. His goal is to encourage 

appreciation of the art of bonsai pottery through 

accurate information, images, and history. Ryan 

realized there truly was a lack of information 

available on Bonsai containers, so he set out to 

rectify that situation through a Seal and 

Signature database and website with artist 

profiles and biographies. Lots of great 

information.  

To learn more about Ryan, visit his blog at: 
 Http://JapaneseBonsaiPots.net/  
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Brighton Town Lodge at  Buckland Park.  
1341 Westfall Road, Rochester, NY 14618 

(near corner of Westfall and Clinton). 

Bonsai pot seal on bottom of 
Sruga Yamasyou container 

Ryan Bell: Japanese 

Bonsai Pottery, Part 2 

At the March meeting  we will be 
electing our society officers. During the 
business meeting, the candidates for the 
offices will be presented and voted on. If 
anyone has any nominations give one of 
the nominating committee a call and let 
them know. Just make sure the person 
you are nominating knows about it 
before you call.   

 

Nominating Committee:  
   

¶ Joe Galley, Chair 334-9472 

¶ Rick Marriott, 247-3401  

¶ Will Hebert, 413-0346  

Officer Election Soon 

Collection of Mokuu pots 

Winter Jasmine in a Sharaku pot 
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O ur annual Holiday Party was another enormous success. 

Over fifty members attended and enjoyed the large variety 

of very delectable goodies, deserts and beverages. After the 

munching and eating the next event was Bill Valavanis 

showing photos from his recent multiple trips to Japan (89th 

Kokufu Bonsai Exhibition, Shunka-en Bonsai Museum, Omiya 

Bonsai Art Museum, 35th Nippon Bonsai Taikan Exhibition, 

Genko Kai Exhibition, and 2nd Japan Suiseki Exhibition), and 

The Artisanôs Cup Exhibition.  

 

Thanks Bill for your great photos, interesting comments and 

information  on the places you have visited this year!   

 

After a brief break for some more great goodies, Bill Valavanis, 

started our annual Mystery Auction. Glenn Morton with the 

help of Ron Maggio, took bids on the wrapped and donated 

items. These included: books, magazines, bonsai pots, wine, 

calendars, bonsai trees, plants, and lots of other great items.  As 

usual our generous members donated some really wonderful 

items. The Holiday Mystery Auction is one of our income 

producing activities each year. The funds raised will be used to 

bring superior, educational programs to our members. A great 

big thank you to all our members who brought in goodies, 

items for the auction, and to those who bid and were lucky to 

get a special item. Thanks also go to Rick Marriott  for 

another great job with the refreshments setup.  
 

Many thanks to Glenn, Ron, Karen Proctor, and JoAnn 

Maggio for making the auction a big success.  

Holiday Party Highlights  

http://www.bonsaisocietyofupstateny.org/

